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	Miss Ceinwen Lodge
Headteacher



Dear parents and carers,
I do hope you and your families are well and you had a restful bank holiday weekend.  I am sure that many of you, like me, will have sat around the television last night watching the Prime Minister outline what the next steps forward are for the country.
While a great deal will be debated and discussed over the coming days, and a number of questions were left unanswered, Boris Johnson did give an indication of what the Government is proposing for the re-opening of schools.  He stated, if all continues to go well in keeping the spread of Coronavirus down, that:
- Primary schools could begin to reopen from June 1 2020 for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6.
- Secondary students taking their exams next year will have “some face-to-face time” with their teachers before the summer break. Again, this will only happen if certain criteria regarding the Coronavirus are met. At this stage, it is not wholly clear if this is both GCSE and A-Level/BTEC students.
We are all acutely aware that some people will welcome this news whereas others may understandably feel uneasy or uncomfortable as we slowly return to some level of normality. However you feel, I have no doubt that you will have a significant number of questions.
All I can say at this point is that we heard this news at the same time as you last night. We expect that all aspects of yesterday’s announcement will be discussed in detail over the next few days in Parliament and then the education aspects considered by the Department for Education (DfE).
At this point we are then likely to get some official guidance from the DfE about the practicalities of what all of this could mean for schools and, most importantly, your children.

Until that point, it would be wrong for us to speculate on what our response is as a school/trust. There is going to be more than enough comment and discussion in papers over the coming days - and we simply don’t want to add to the confusion.
So, please be assured that we will let you know what the next steps are as soon as we have a clear indication of the where we go from here from the DfE. While we can’t give you any detail at this stage, just know that we will work together to support you, your children and our staff through the coming weeks and months.
Until that point, please don’t worry. We will work out the right approach for our community when more detail is given.
Thank you once again for all your support over recent weeks. It has been heartening to see all that has been achieved.

Stay well and healthy.
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Miss Ceinwen Lodge								Mrs Yvonne Brown
Headteacher									CEO, Leading Learners
		[image: ]
	[image: ]
	[image: ]

	




	T:  01535 604 240       E:  office@worthvalleyprimary.co.uk       W:  www.worthvalleyprimary.co.uk

	Worth Valley Primary School, Bracken Bank Crescent, Keighley, BD22 7AX

	Part of Leading Learners Multi Academy Trust (Company Registration No. 07943227)



image1.jpg
WORTH VALLEY

\ A
[PrIMARY scHOOL]
v
ki Bliso oo Drans.




image2.png
LEADING

\\» LEARNERS

Academy Trust




image3.jpg




image4.png




